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July 7, 2006 (Agenda) 
 

Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

Rescheduling of September 7 Meeting  
 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION  
 
It is recommended the Commission consider canceling or rescheduling the September 7 meeting. 
 
DISCUSSION 
 
The regular Commission meeting scheduled for September 7 conflicts with the statewide 
LAFCO conference that will be held in San Diego from September 5 through 7.   
 
The previous Commission meeting will be Thursday, August 3 in Santa Maria and the following 
meeting will on Thursday, October 5, also in Santa Maria. 
 
Options available to the Commission include (a) canceling the September 7 meeting, a decision 
that can be made in part based on the items that will be ready to be heard that day, (b) scheduling 
the September meeting for another day, presumably on Thursday, September 14 and (c) 
“combining” the September and October meetings, perhaps holding it September 21 or 28.  
 
You may want to check your calendars before the meeting to determine your availability on any 
of these alternative meeting dates.  
 
Please contact the LAFCO office if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 
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